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Focused on Student Success 

April 28, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

We regret that all of Class of 2020 parents were unable to participate in the Zoom 

meeting and thanking those the parents that participated.  We received your ideas and thoughts 

about graduation with compassion and have every intention of being as flexible as possible while 

ensuring the safety of our students and families.  As we move forward in trying to accommodate 

students, parents, and families due to COVID-19, our goal is to make memories for the CLASS of 

2020.  The city of Madison stated a “Senior Parade” is not possible until the sanctions are 

relaxed. 

 

The ideas discussed during the ZOOM meeting included: doing a video in the gym, 

changing the date of graduation to June waiting on the distancing guidelines to be lifted but issue 

the diplomas as soon as they are available, or completing a ceremony in three phases. 

Regardless, we must make sure we follow all guidelines set forth by the CDC and Department of 

health. 

 

Please check the box below that peaks your desire for moving forward: 

 

 video in the gym, (graduation ceremony without parents and families) 

 change the date of graduation to June to see if the distancing guidelines are lifted while 

issuing diplomas as soon as possible, or  

 completing a ceremony in three stages which would allow family members to participate 

while following the CDC distancing guidelines, (administration will split graduation 

alphabetically in three sections with three different dates with a given number of 

family members attending per student) 

 

Student’s Name_____________________ Parent’s Signature____________________________ 

 

Please check the box below that peaks your desire for moving forward: 

 

 My child will participate in the graduation ceremony. 

 My child will not participate in the graduation ceremony. 

 

Student’s Name________________________ Parent’s Signature_________________________ 

 


